OMS Board Report

August 2013

Curriculum and Instruction

We are working on instructional focus calendars for the first cycle of the new year, as well as, Cycle 1
CBA’s and working on learning C Scope documents more in depth, specifically the Instructional Focus
Document (IFD). We have been gathering data for vertical teams comprehensive needs assessment and
goal setting for the new school year. These teams will meet several times in the upcoming year as well.

School Improvement

We have already met as an administration team with Wayne Byrd and Dean Munn to discuss the
preliminary results from our latest accountability reports. We met all but one of our safe-guards at OMS,
and are working toward our plans for our campus and school improvement plans.

Staff Retreat

Our staff team building retreat at Camp Eagle was very successful! We have a GREAT staff at Ozona
Middle School and are so excited and honored to be serving the students of Crockett County!



